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A huge well done and congratulations to all the pupils, staff and volunteers for making last Friday’s  

Carol Concert a huge success. I cannot commend the children enough for their confidence and talent 

on what can be a nerve-wracking event, performing to you all.  

This concert is always a highlight of the Hauxton Primary School calendar and it is also a time to 

celebrate our children’s musical talent. I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone 

involved, including parents and staff who have spent a great deal of time preparing the children for 

this concert.  

This week we saw our youngest pupils shine in their version of the Nativity story ‘Whoops a Daisy 

Angel.’ Whoops-a- Daisy is a disorganised but loveable Angel who struggled to do a good job, was 

given a very important task of showing the Shepherds the way to Bethlehem. She successfully 

completed her mission and everyone managed to see the baby Jesus lying in the hay. The costumes 

were fabulous and the singing was beautiful. A huge thank you to all the staff and children for their 

hard work. 

There will be no further after school clubs until the new year. 

 

On Wednesday 18th December the children will be celebrating Christmas with a special Christmas 

lunch in school. Children can wear Christmas outfits and all children will be able to enjoy the 

atmosphere together with the staff, crackers and festive cheer.  

 



Our Breakfast Club Plans 

Booking is now open for Breakfast Club places for the Spring Term.  From 7:45am 

for £5.25 per child, per day, children can have a healthy breakfast and play 

together under the supervision of school staff. More information can be found 

here.  

 

Diabetes Research 

Researchers at the University of Birmingham with the NHS are conducting screening for children, aged 

3-13 years to find out their risk of getting type 1 diabetes. This is a simple finger stick blood test can 

be done at home or school and we are offering the screening at our school on Thursday 6th  Feb 

2025. Children identified as at high risk can then be monitored and enter research studies aiming to 

delay the start of type 1 diabetes. Every family who takes part in the ELSA study is helping us to 

understand more about type 1 diabetes. View the Study Website here.  To consent for your child to 

take part -sign your child up here.  

Have a lovely weekend 

 

 

Alice Q-R Lila H Bobby M 

Upcoming Events 

Wednesday 18th December Christmas Dinner 

Friday 20th December Last Day of Term 

Monday 6th January School Closed for staff training 

Tuesday 7th January Spring Term Begins 

https://www.hauxton.cambs.sch.uk/breakfast-club
https://www.hauxton.cambs.sch.uk/breakfast-club
https://www.elsadiabetes.nhs.uk/
https://itm-redcap.bham.ac.uk/surveys/?s=TWF3RDFY4XNY4J44

